Notice to Technically Qualified Bidders

For the Appointment of Concurrent Auditor for Ahmedabad Zone and Delhi Zone RFP No.
RFP/CIAD/109/3 dated July 19, 2017.

With reference to our notice to Technically Qualified Bidders published on our website on 31.08.2017,
we have to inform as under:

Notice to Technically Qualified Bidders:

Due to administrative reasons the date of opening of commercial bid is postponed for 2 days and will
now be held as under:

Date: 7t" September, 2017

All other terms and conditions of Venue, time etc. will remain unchanged

(Vipan Mahajan)
General Manager
(Internal Audit)



